
● Having spare clothes 
in your child’s book 

bag is recommended 
in case your child has 

an accident or a spill at 
breakfast/lunch.

● School doors open at 
7:15. If your child 
would like to go to 
breakfast, please 
remind them to go 
straight there. This 

way they have plenty 
of time to eat. 

● P.E. is on 
Wednesday’s. Be sure 

your child has clean 
tennis shoes for this 
day. As we hope to 

keep our gym floor in 
good condition.

The best way to reach 
me is through email. 

Email: 
woswald@ottervillervi.k

12.mo.us
Phone:

660-366-4621

*If you are looking to 
update your child’s 

pickup information for 
the day it is best to 

contact the front 
office. I don’t always 

get to check my email 
until after school 

ends. 

to Mrs. 
Oswald’s 

Kindergarten 
Class!
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Hello! My name is Whitney 
Oswald and I will be your 

child’s Kindergarten teacher! I 
am going into my 5th year of 

teaching. I was born and 
raised in Otterville. My hope 
is to give each child a love for 
learning and confidence to go 

as far as they wish with it. 
Working with children has 
been a large part of my life 
and they have all taught me 
so much. I look forward to 

continuing to learn and grow 
with all my new kiddos!

My Education:
I completed my Associates 

Degree at SFCC in 2017. From 
there I attended Central 

Methodist University where I 
received my Bachelors of 

Science in Education. I later 
obtained my certification in 
Early Childhood Education.

If anything changes in 
your child’s 

transportation for the 
day, please contact the 

front office. :) 

7:15 – Doors open
7:40 – Last bell rings

3:35 – Dismissal 

School calendar can be 
found on the school 

website.
https://www.ottervillervi.

k12.mo.us/

● Our lunch time is 
from 11:05-11:25.

 
● If your child brings 

a home lunch be 
sure to put an ice 
pack in their lunch 

bag. 

● Snack milk is $0.35. 
This is offered daily.

● Snacks are not 
provided in 

Kindergarten. 
Please make sure 
your child has one 
in his/her bag for 

the end of the day.
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